
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
TO:   All PPS Members 
DATE:  March 31, 2022 
SUBJECT:  PPS Online Election 
FROM:  PPS COMELEC 

 
Dear PPS members, 
 
Greetings!  
 
The PPS Elections will be held on May 5, 2022 from 8AM-3PM. The link to the voters 
registration and election platform will be posted on the 59th Annual Convention microsite as 
well as the PPS website https://pps.org.ph/link-for-the-registration-and-voting-for-pps-
2022-online-election/ 
 
Voter eligibility criteria include: 1) PPS member in good standing and, 2) updated with the 
PPS annual dues as of August 31, 2021.  
 
Online voters registration will be from April 20, 2022 12 AM to April 25, 2022 11:59PM. All 
eligible PPS members are required to register in order to receive your ONE-TIME 
PASSWORD (OTP). This OTP will be used for both the mock elections and the actual elections. 
 
In preparation for the actual elections, we will have a MOCK elections April 29, 2022 from 
8AM-3PM only. 
 
Please do note that the purpose of using the One Time Password (OTP) and participating in 
the mock elections is for everyone to get accustomed to the new voting system as well as for 
our IT team, CHIC and Comelec to address the problems encountered by members. Your 
participation in all of these will help us run our actual elections smoothly and avoid any 
technical problems that might occur.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and stay safe! 
 
 
 
JULIET J. BALDERAS, MD, FPPS 
Chair 
PPS, COMELEC Committee 
 
 
 
 
JOSELYN A. EUSEBIO, MD, FPPS, FPSDBP 
President 
Philippine Pediatric Society 
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